
New School premises for Brecon – Stakeholder response form 

 
Please use the boxes below to provide your response to the questions posed.  Please refer to the 
Stakeholder leaflet for further information. 
 

What do you consider to be the priorities for the new school premises? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What facilities would you want to see included in the new school premises? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As a stakeholder in this project are there any specific needs that you would want from the new 
premises? E.g. meet access requirements. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you have any specific questions about the project that we can provide an answer to you about? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



If you want a response to any questions, please provide you contact details below 
 
Name –  
 
Email address –  
 
Stakeholder status (e.g. parent) –  
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to provide a response to help shape and guide the design and planning for 
the new school premises.  Please return this response form via email to mcoleman@brecon-
hs.powys.sch.uk , via post to the school address - School premises stakeholder response, Brecon High 
School, Penlan, Brecon, LD3 9SR or simply hand in directly at the school reception. 
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